
   
 

Announcement on the Temporary Suspension of Corporate Internet Banking 

IGTB and BOCNET Services 

 

Dear customers, 

To enhance our services, we will conduct system maintenance at 23:00 on 19 November 

2022 (Saturday), and will continue until noon or before on 20 November 2022 (Sunday). During 

this period, partial services on IGTB Platform and BOCNET will be temporarily suspended. 

Customers are advised to make necessary arrangements in advance.  

We apologise for any inconveniences this may cause. 
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